From: Dave Hooyer
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I support this landowner and his proposal. He has carefully evaluated the
impact of the proposal and is aware of his neighbors and neighborhood and the

impacts. Any pressure to limit or change his proposal would be unfair to him and
the community.

David Hooyer

16622 Euclid Ave NE
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
206-619-3025
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